
Updated COVID 19 Guidance- 22nd April 2020 
 
I hope you are all keeping well and coping in the current situation. Thank you so much for 
continuing to pay and support us through the last month or so, I am grateful beyond words, 
especially for all the kind messages of support.  
 
Apologies for the delay with this update, it has taken some time to understand financial 
timelines. I am sure some of you are wondering what to do about your May instalment.  
 
We now know the job retention scheme is up and running, so we should get some help with 
staff costs before our next due date. This is really helpful for us and should lower our 
outgoings to around 35% of all costs per month. We are cautious that we do need a 
continual cashflow to pay the staff that are still helping to care for the children of key 
workers and the other business running costs we need to pay. This means that if you would 
like to lower your monthly instalment, we will be able to continue sustainably until we need 
to reopen.   
 
Therefore, we update the previous guidance to the following:  

Our current payment contingency plan for parents to keep us at baseline costs to reopen in 
the future is one of three options:  

1. Keep your booking open and pay minimum percentage of 30% to allow us to make 
the baseline costs. Taking into account the government help to pay staff not 
working. Thank you for doing this. If you are in difficulty, please do let us know. We 
will ensure that any over payment for care not used, we can offer back to you and 
put some planning in place for that if you wish for us to.  

2. Keep paying in full, if you are able to. We ask that if your financial circumstances are 
unchanged, please continue to pay your full monthly instalment and we will offer 
credit notes for future dates if you wish (i.e all dates from when we closed to when 
we reopen will be offered as a credit to use in future). This will help us pay the staff 
that are working fully and other outgoings. Thank you to everyone that has already 
offered to do this. Your kindness has been astonishing. If you are unable to do this, 
we totally understand, please keep with option 1.  

3. Cancel your booking, if you need to do this, we totally understand. We will cancel 
your booking from now. We just cannot guarantee the space as soon as we reopen 
as will need to manage slots and staffing according to the financial circumstances 
and staff situation. We also send our best wishes and strength to get through this 
period.  

 
If you are now out of work or your financial stability has changed, please do contact us at 
your earliest convenience to discuss. Please only let us know if you are changing your 
previous option but haven’t yet told us, so we can update your account accordingly and 
plan for future costs. If you have already informed us when we closed, there is no need to 
let us know again.  



We hope you find this a suitable plan of action and most of all thank you so much to 
everyone for your patience and continued support.  

We will send out next update on credit planning and opening when we have a clearer 
picture of timelines.  

Stay safe and well,  

Best wishes,  

Poppy and team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


